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Comments: Do NOT put the shooting range in the Badger Flats area.  There are many full time, year round

residents in this area.  Furthermore, with all the UTV traffic, campers, hikers, dog walkers, bikers, etc. it is already

too crowded and has significantly lowered the quality of life for year round residents.

 

The appropriate place would be up on Wilkerson pass as it is already located on a paved road and there are no

home owners there.


